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No. EDN-H (21) F (10) 14/2022- -SUPER 100-L

Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1

Telephone: 0177-2653120, 2653386,2653575 Extn. 234 Fax: 2812882
E-mail:genbr@rediffmail.com

Dated: Shimla-171001 the January, 2023
To
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
Subject: - Regarding Financial Assistance Grant under Swaran Jayanti Super-100
2021-22.

On the above cited subject it is intimated that as you all are aware that the financial year
2022-2023 is going to end in the month of March, 2023 therefore, you are directed to submit the
pending demand if any along with Utilization Certificates of the amounts utilized in original of the
students covered under Swaran Jayanti Super-100 scheme for session 2021-22, 22-23 signed by the
Principals and countersigned by the Deputy Directors of Higher Education to this Directorate positively
as the demands received after March 2023 will not be considered in any case .

This may be treated as most urgent.

Joint Director o%%i};her Education (C-II)
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
Endst. No. Even dated Shimla-171001 the January, 2023

Copy for information and necessary action to:-
1, The Technical Officer, I.T. Cell Directorate of Higher Education with directions to
2

upload the same on departmental website.
Guard File.

+~“T?é§fua'§§i? ﬁfc‘f}o; Joint Director o%%’igher Education (C-II)

’ s} Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-1
H ¢
£
P05 JAN 2B
¢ |
i :
i .

£ it 2 )
K3 mu'-—..w-w.uumm«umy,w-rm




	Page 1

